
                                                             

 
 

 

Communiqué 36 
 
 

Decisions of the Panel Of Commissaires 
 

ME/MU Road Races 8th February 2026 
 

There were no decisions by the Panel of Commissaires 
 
 

Thank you from the Panel of Commisaires 
 

On behalf of the Commissaires team, I would like to congratulate the winners and thank the riders for their 
co-operation throughout the weekend. 
 
Thanks also to the team from Cycling South Canterbury and Cycling New Zealand for making these 
Champs such a success. 
 
 
 
Erin Criglington         
President of the Commissaires Panel  
 
                                                        


